Read Book The Complete Guide To Altered
Imagery Mixed Media Techniques For Collage
Altered Books Artist Journals And More Karen
The Complete Guide To Altered
Michael

Imagery Mixed Media
Techniques For Collage Altered
Books Artist Journals And More
Karen Michael
Art with an IPhoneVisual ChroniclesAlteredPockets,
Pull-Outs, and Hiding PlacesPagan DreamingArt Made
from BooksAltered Books Materials GuideI Have No
Mouth & I Must ScreamThe Complete Guide to Music
Technology using Cubase 10Altered Art CircusBroken
AngelsHBase: The Definitive GuidePsychedelic
Mysteries of the FeminineAltered Books
WorkshopAltered Book CollageBookformsWiccaThe
Complete Guide to Lincoln CentsAltered BookAltered
Books 101The Complete Guide to Altered
ImageryAltered Carbon : the Art and Making of the
SeriesMixed EmulsionsExpressive Flower PaintingThe
Complete Guide to Understanding & Caring for Your
CatAltered StatesMixed-Media BooksThe Complete
Idiot's Guide to Altered Art IllustratedAltered Books,
Collaborative Journals, and Other Adventures in
BookmakingAltered! Art ProjectsAltered
CarbonCollage, Assemblage, and Altered
ArtCannabisThe Sewing Bible for Clothes
AlterationsAltered Books 102Altered Genes, Twisted
TruthFund ManagersThe Complete Guide to Altered
ImageryAltered TraitsThe Altered I

Art with an IPhone
Page 1/25

Read Book The Complete Guide To Altered
Imagery Mixed Media Techniques For Collage
Altered
Books Artist
And fiction
More Karen
Seven stunning
storiesJournals
of speculative
by the
Michael
author of A Boy and His Dog. In a post-apocalyptic
world, four men and one woman are all that remain of
the human race, brought to near extinction by an
artificial intelligence. Programmed to wage war on
behalf of its creators, the AI became self-aware and
turned against humanity. The five survivors are
prisoners, kept alive and subjected to brutal torture
by the hateful and sadistic machine in an endless
cycle of violence. This story and six more
groundbreaking and inventive tales that probe the
depths of mortal experience prove why Grand Master
of Science Fiction Harlan Ellison has earned the many
accolades to his credit and remains one of the most
original voices in American literature. I Have No
Mouth and I Must Scream also includes “Big Sam Was
My Friend,” “Eyes of Dust,” “World of the Myth,”
“Lonelyache,” Hugo Award finalist “Delusion for a
Dragon Slayer,” and Hugo and Nebula Award finalist
“Pretty Maggie Moneyeyes.”

Visual Chronicles
Go behind the scenes of Altered Carbon in this
exclusive collection of art. Packed with concept art,
final designs, and artist commentary plus previously
unseen storyboards. Awaken into the cyberpunk world
of Skydance's Altered Carbon. Stacks - implanted
chips that store human consciousness - have made
death obsolete. When Envoy Takeshi Kovacs finds
himself sleeved in an unfamiliar body and assigned to
investigate the murder of a wealthy businessman, he
begins to uncover the seedy underbelly of a society
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detailed and beautiful coffee table book takes readers
from the glittering Aerium to the gritty streets of Bay
City. Featuring development art, stills, set photos,
storyboards, and VFX builds from the first two
seasons, plus interviews with cast and crew. Altered
Carbon: The Art and Making of the Series will bring
readers into this visually stunning futuristic world
where technology has transformed mortality.

Altered
Cunningham's classic introduction to Wicca is about
how to live life magically, spiritually, and wholly
attuned with nature. It is a book of sense and
common sense, not only about magick, but about
religion and one of the most critical issues of today:
how to achieve the much needed and wholesome
relationship with our Earth. Cunningham presents
Wicca as it is today: a gentle, Earth-oriented religion
dedicated to the Goddess and God. Wicca also
includes Scott Cunningham's own Book of Shadows
and updated appendices of periodicals and occult
suppliers.

Pockets, Pull-Outs, and Hiding Places
They were made to forget. But they'll never forgive.
Everything about Anna's life is a secret. Her father
works for the Branch, at the helm of its latest project:
monitoring and administering treatments to the four
genetically altered boys in the lab below their
farmhouse. There's Nick, solemn and brooding; Cas,
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Sam . . . who's stolen Anna's heart. When the Branch
decides it's time to take the boys, Sam stages an
escape. Anna's father pushes her to go with them,
making Sam promise to keep her away from the
Branch, at all costs. On the run, with her father's
warning in her head, Anna begins to doubt everything
she thought she knew about herself. She soon
discovers that she and Sam are connected in more
ways than either of them expected. And if they're
both going to survive, they must piece together the
clues of their past before the Branch catches up to
them and steals it all away.

Pagan Dreaming
Presents eighteen step-by-step projects, along with
variation ideas, to create an array of altered books.

Art Made from Books
Druker discusses how the massive enterprise to
restructure the genetic core of the world's food supply
came into being, how it advanced by consistently
violating the protocols of science, and how for more
than three decades, hundreds of eminent biologists
and esteemed institutions have systematically
contorted the truth in order to conceal the unique
risks of its products--and get them onto our dinner
plates.

Altered Books Materials Guide
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sure to enjoy. There are many ways to embellish
books and pages with an infinite variety of materials
to enhance your designs. Altered Book - Special
Effects gives ideas for folds, colors, windows, doors,
tags, collages and more. Jump right in to create your
own journal you will love every great idea in this
book!

I Have No Mouth & I Must Scream
Altered! Art Projects is a must-have collection of
altered art featuring unique and trendy ideas. The
term “altered art” conjures up different visions and
ideas for every individual. Artists seem to be
especially adept at finding their own characteristic
meaning for anything they choose to give this name.
Altered art is something that has changed from the
original concept, creating something new and
different. Projects featured in this book include
birdhouses, shadowboxes, framed collages, scrapbook
pages and much more. A simple canvas or photo can
undergo complete metamorphosis, just like a
caterpillar becoming a butterfly. Transition using
distress, texture, collage, and embellishments;
enclose in a frame or shadowbox and you have
created altered art! It is no longer a simple canvas or
photo, but your own unique creation. The piece has
not only changed, but also become more
meaningful—this is an artist’s gift.

The Complete Guide to Music Technology
using Cubase 10
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Buddhist meditation to achieve direct experience
through altered states of consciousness. As some
practitioners became more committed to Buddhism,
they abandoned the use of psychedelics in favor of
stricter mental discipline, but others carried on with
the experiment, advancing a fascinating alchemy
called psychedelic Buddhism. Many think exploration
with psychedelics in Buddhism faded with the
revolutionary spirit of the sixties, but the underground
practice has evolved into a brand of religiosity as
eclectic and challenging as the era that created it.
Altered States combines interviews with well-known
figures in American Buddhism and psychedelic
spirituality—including Lama Surya Das, Erik Davis,
Geoffrey Shugen Arnold Sensei, Rick Strassman, and
Charles Tart—and personal stories of everyday
practitioners to define a distinctly American religious
phenomenon. The nuanced perspective that emerges,
grounded in a detailed history of psychedelic religious
experience, adds critical depth to debates over the
controlled use of psychedelics and drug-induced
mysticism. The book also opens new paths of inquiry
into such issues as re-enchantment, the limits of
rationality, the biochemical and psychosocial basis of
altered states of consciousness, and the nature of
subjectivity.

Altered Art Circus
Mixing the pragmatic and the spiritual, Pagan
Dreaming goes far beyond the standard dream
dictionary to offer instead a range of ways for making
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Exploring symbolism, the physical implications of
dreaming, dreaming as learning and problem solving
it then places the spiritual dimension of dreams in a
context that will help readers go beyond x=y
interpretations towards something that will enrich and
re-wild their lives. The book includes an array of
techniques for working consciously with dreams and
developing a Pagan spiritual practice around
dreaming.

Broken Angels
Brought to you by the instructors at the Center for
Book Arts, Bookforms is a comprehensive guide for
making books by hand with a focus on functionality in
design. Written by the experts at the Center for Book
Arts in New York, Bookforms presents all the
instruction you need to craft by hand a
comprehensive array of historic bookbinding styles
from all over the world. Bookforms traces the
functional roots of each structure, explains their
appropriateness for various uses, and provides
projects for making an essential structure for each
style of binding. Topics covered include: Why books
work: General bookbinding principles for functionality
and what we can learn from the past What you need
to know for planning a special book or embarking on
an edition How materials affect function Bookforms
tackles a wide range of projects for all levels of
bookbinders. You'll see everything from sewn and
ticketed blank books and traditional western codex
book forms, to scrapbooks and albums, Asian stabPage 7/25
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aesthetics/embellishments. What better time to dive
into this venerable and unique hobby than now?

HBase: The Definitive Guide
An all-new Illustrated guide to one of the fastestgrowing art forms in North America!•Collage and
rubber stamp your way to producing a thing of beauty
from throwaways – anything from used books to
wooden cigar boxes to metal cans!•Altered art = the
practice of taking something that would be otherwise
discarded and turning it into something
beautiful!•Step-by-step, easy-to-follow directions that
will get you making gorgeous keepsakes and gifts
almost overnight!•Takes scrapbooking to the next
level!

Psychedelic Mysteries of the Feminine
In a twenty-fifth-century world in which death is
nearly obsolete, thanks to a technology that allows a
person's consciousness to be downloaded into a new
body, former U.N. envoy Takeshi Kovacs, re-sleeved
into a new body after a brutal death, finds himself
caught in the middle of a deadly far-reaching
conspiracy that could have horrifying repercussions.
Reprint.

Altered Books Workshop
Describes techniques in cutting, pasting, sewing,
beading, stenciling and decoupaging involved with
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illustrated design ideas with tips and instructions.
Altered Book Collage
If you're looking for a scalable storage solution to
accommodate a virtually endless amount of data, this
book shows you how Apache HBase can fulfill your
needs. As the open source implementation of
Google's BigTable architecture, HBase scales to
billions of rows and millions of columns, while
ensuring that write and read performance remain
constant. Many IT executives are asking pointed
questions about HBase. This book provides
meaningful answers, whether you’re evaluating this
non-relational database or planning to put it into
practice right away. Discover how tight integration
with Hadoop makes scalability with HBase easier
Distribute large datasets across an inexpensive
cluster of commodity servers Access HBase with
native Java clients, or with gateway servers providing
REST, Avro, or Thrift APIs Get details on HBase’s
architecture, including the storage format, writeahead log, background processes, and more Integrate
HBase with Hadoop's MapReduce framework for
massively parallelized data processing jobs Learn how
to tune clusters, design schemas, copy tables, import
bulk data, decommission nodes, and many other
tasks

Bookforms
Art Circus! takes the reader on a magical journey into
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creative muse which is waiting to come out and play.
It is at heart a technique book for altered artists, but
is housed within a wonderful, spectacular fantasy
land. The book will bring the reader, the daydreamer,
the explorer, the artist, to a place have never been,
where they can unleash their artistic dreams and
explore hidden worlds through cutting-edge
techniques, creative projects, and beautiful images.
The book will include easy tutorials on basic digital
altering effects for new and vintage images, step by
step instruction for projects, a gallery of inspirational
projects from other artists, and clip art and vintage
images for readers to use in their own projects. The
book will cover digital and paper alteration, creating
from found and household objects (jars and boxes),
will feature playful illustration, vintage imagery, and
use a myriad of other mixed-media materials ranging
from glitter and wire to crinolin and coloring agents.

Wicca
Cannabis sativa is best known as the source of
marijuana, the world’s most widely consumed illicit
recreational drug. However, the plant is also
extremely useful as a source of stem fiber, edible
seed oil, and medicinal compounds, all of which are
undergoing extremely promising research,
technological applications, and business investment.
Indeed, despite its capacity for harm as a recreational
drug, cannabis has phenomenal potential for
providing new products to benefit society and for
generating extensive employment and huge profits.
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legitimate research on the beneficial properties of
cannabis, but there is now an explosion of societal,
scientific, and political support to reappraise and
remove some of the barriers to usage. Unfortunately,
there is also a corresponding dearth of objective
analysis. Towards redressing the limitation of
information, Cannabis: A Complete Guide is a
comprehensive reference summarizing botanical,
business, chemical, ecological, genetic, historical,
horticultural, legal, and medical considerations that
are critical for the wise advancement and
management of cannabis in its various forms. This
book documents both the risks and benefits of what is
indisputably one of the world’s most important
species. The conflicting claims for medicinal virtues
and toxicological vices are examined, based mainly
on the most recent authoritative scientific reviews.
The attempt is made consistently to reflect majority
scientific opinion, although many aspects of cannabis
are controversial. Aside from the relevance to
specialists, the general public should find the
presentation attractive because of the huge interest
today in marijuana. Unfortunately, society has
become so specialized and compartmentalized that
most people have limited appreciation of the
importance of science to their lives, except when a
topic like marijuana becomes sensationalized. This
review of cannabis can serve as a vehicle for public
education in the realm of science and technology.
Indeed, towards the goal of disseminating the
important information in this book to a wide audience,
the presentation is user-friendly, concise, and wellillustrated in the hope that non-specialists will find the
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The Complete Guide to Lincoln Cents
Addresses misconceptions about meditation, as well
as the benefits and lasting traits that it can create by
looking at how people can derive the greatest
benefits from the practice by developing a broad
array of mind-training methods.

Altered Book
Get nose to bloom with one of the most beloved
subjects of painters for generations of artists with
Expressive Flower Painting and master pedals, stems,
colors, and more. It's almost always one of the first
things someone tries to paint--center, petals, stem,
voila! Expressive Flower Painting's exercises have a
loose, free, contemporary style the likes of which
you'd see in galleries, in shops, and even on clothing
and home design goods. It's not intimidating, and yet
the paintings are colorful, immediate, and joyful and
speak to the artist's desire to play, be loose, and to
create freely. Lynn Whipple paints wildly and in small
to large formats with a combination of acrylic paint,
charcoal, and colorful soft pastel. Expressive Flower
Painting presents a range of creative painting
exercises that help readers develop vibrant nature
paintings. This exciting book is an in-depth expansion
of Lynn's class called Big Bold Bloom Wild Painting,
with additional content. Expressive Flower Painting
covers mark making, layering techniques, how to do
"spin drawings," color methods, painted backgrounds,
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wide variety of media for the maximum effect.
Altered Books 101
Welcome back to the brash, brutal new world of the
twenty-fifth century: where global politics isn’t just for
planet Earth anymore; and where death is just a
break in the action, thanks to the techno-miracle that
can preserve human consciousness and download it
into one new body after another. Cynical, quick-onthe-trigger Takeshi Kovacs, the ex-U.N. envoy turned
private eye, has changed careers, and bodies, once
more . . . trading sleuthing for soldiering as a warriorfor-hire, and helping a far-flung planet’s government
put down a bloody revolution. But when it comes to
taking sides, the only one Kovacs is ever really on is
his own. So when a rogue pilot and a sleazy corporate
fat cat offer him a lucrative role in a treacherous
treasure hunt, he’s only too happy to go AWOL with a
band of resurrected soldiers of fortune. All that stands
between them and the ancient alien spacecraft they
mean to salvage are a massacred city bathed in
deadly radiation, unleashed nanotechnolgy with a
million ways to kill, and whatever surprises the highly
advanced Martian race may have in store. But armed
with his genetically engineered instincts, and his
trusty twin Kalashnikovs, Takeshi is ready to take on
anything—and let the devil take whoever’s left
behind. From the Trade Paperback edition.

The Complete Guide to Altered Imagery
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must chronicle our own adventures and
achievements, our brilliant observations and our
comic relief, our best friends and our greatest
embarrassments. Visual Chronicles is all about YOU:
your dreams, your memories, your daily routines,
your greatest loves and your secret pet peeves. It's all
about getting to know yourself better, savoring the
wonderful ebb and flow of your everydays, and
celebrating it all in visual mementos of your life
journey. Sound fun? Heck, yes! Sound hard? Not a bit.
Each chapter of Visual Chronicles quiets common
fears such as "Nothing happens in my life." or "I'm
just not artistic." with projects such as the "My Day
Unfolds Journal", and "Experiments with Composition."
Inside, you'll learn that journaling doesn't take big
chunks of time - just bits and pieces here and there,
whenever the spirit strikes. "Get Going" exercises
offer instant ideas such as listening to the
conversations you have with yourself or recognizing
that meaningful ephemera is a part of each and every
day. Soon, you'll see that inspiration awaits all around
you: a midnight trip to the store, a favorite scarf, an
unexpected phone call, junk email, your breakfast
plate . . . Don't wait another second. Make creative
journaling a part of your everyday life, busting
through self-doubt, time clocks, piles of laundry, and
every other roadblock along the way. With Visual
Chronicles, you'll be inspired to tell your story the way
only you can!

Altered Carbon : the Art and Making of
the Series
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their bookshelves for more than just a good read,
opting to cut, paint, carve, stitch or otherwise
transform the printed page into whole new beautiful,
thought-provoking works of art. Art Made from Books
is the definitive guide to this compelling art form,
showcasing groundbreaking work by today's most
showstopping practitioners. From Su Blackwell's
whimsical pop-up landscapes to the stacked-book
sculptures of Kylie Stillman, each portfolio celebrates
the incredible creative diversity of the medium. A
preface by pioneering artist Brian Dettmer and an
introduction by design critic Alyson Kuhn round out
the collection.

Mixed Emulsions
More and more scrapbookers and paper artists are
seeking clever ways to make their albums and paper
projects more interesting and three-dimensional. One
of the most exciting ways of accomplishing this is by
adding interactive elements, such as doors that open
and reveal hidden layers, and envelopes and pockets
that hold secret text, personal letters, or special
photos. Pockets, Pull Outs and Hiding Places: A Guide
to Interactive Scrapbooking, Memory Art and Paper
Art teaches the paper engineering techniques for
making three dimensional and interactive ôpaper
toolsö such as vellum pockets, hinged doors that
reveal mini booklets underneath. These tools are
applicable to scrapbookers, memory, and paper
artists at any level of experience. The tools are also
adjustable enough to be used in any style of work.
Page 15/25

Read Book The Complete Guide To Altered
Imagery Mixed Media Techniques For Collage
Altered Books Artist Journals And More Karen
Expressive Flower Painting
Michael
The Complete Guide to Understanding &
Caring for Your Cat
Working with fabulous artists from around the
country, Beth Cote shows us dozens of fascinating
projects and techniques like pop-ups, image transfers,
eyelets and sewing to make your altered books better
than ever!

Altered States
“The Altered I is a compelling story!” Jan B. “Everyone
should read The Altered I. It gave me chills.” Ryan K.
"The Altered I may be one of those books that we
have a responsibility to read as members of
humanity, as curators of this part of our history. It's a
story that can't be told enough." Ken H. The Altered I
is a memoir of Holocaust survivor, Joseph Kempler
who lived in six different concentration camps. He lost
his God, but he never seemed to lose his way.
Enduring unspeakable cruelty, Jozef forces himself to
deaden his emotions to survive.

Mixed-Media Books
The Sewing Bible is a step-by-step practical guide to
help people learn some basic sewing skills to help
them alter their own clothes. Starting with the most
common and easiest alteration, shortening trousers,
and working towards the most technically challenged,
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guide will take you through the steps using over 400
illustrations to give you get a clear outline of what is
required. Chapters are broken up into: * Introduction *
How to use this book * What you will need * Trousers
-taking up, taking in, letting out, replacing zip * Jeans
- taking up, taking in, replacing zip * Dresses, Gowns
and Skirts - taking up, hem lengths, types of hems,
taking in * Jackets - taking up, taking in * Shirts and
Tops - taking up, taking in * Types of Seams * Imperial
and metric explained * Helpful hints and tips -- Judith
Turner

The Complete Idiot's Guide to Altered Art
Illustrated
The definitive guide on fund and asset managers
worldwide Fund Managers: The Complete Guide is an
all-encompassing overview of fund and asset
managers around the globe. The only comprehensive
guide on the subject, this book covers both the fund
manager and the market as a whole while providing
insights from current and future fund managers and
leaders in the technology industry from the UK, EU
and US. Focused examination of the fund managers
and their investors – the categories of manager, the
asset classes they participate in, how they are using
technology and their views on the market –
complements a wider survey of the market that
includes upcoming changes to regulation, taxation
and political shifts in the Western world. The asset
management industry continues to undergo
significant changes that rise from the Global Financial
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and political fluctuations that have altered the way
business is conducted in financial markets around the
world. Questions concerning China and Asia’s rise,
Trumpian influence in America and post-Brexit UK-EU
relations underscore the contemporary relevance of
Fund Managers: The Complete Guide to current and
future discourse within the industry. This important
volume: Explains worldwide roles, purposes and
operations of asset managers including how local
culture influences their strategies Examines different
types of assets and asset-management strategies
Investigates the influence of macroeconomic and
political factors such as governance and regulation,
international taxation, anti-globalisation and populism
Illustrates the impact of technology and its disruptive
products and players Describes the different types of
investor investing in the managers’ funds and how
they view the industry Future-gazes over the ten
years and beyond for the industry Fund Managers:
The Complete Guide is the authoritative resource for
anyone who requires an overview of the asset
management industry and up-to-date insights on
current and future trends and practices. The book
also complements the author’s earlier work Funds:
Private Equity, Hedge and All Core Structures.

Altered Books, Collaborative Journals,
and Other Adventures in Bookmaking
An exploration of the connections between feminine
consciousness and altered states from ancient times
to present day • Explores the feminine qualities of the
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and how altered states naturally tap into the female
archetype • Discusses feminist psychedelic activism,
female ecstatics, goddess consciousness, the dark
feminine, and embodied paths to ecstasy • Includes
contributions by Martina Hoffmann, Amanda Sage,
Carl Ruck, and others Women have been shamans
since time immemorial, not only because women
have innate intuitive gifts, but also because the
female body is wired to more easily experience
altered states, such as during the process of birth.
Whether female or male, the altered states produced
by psychedelics and ecstatic trance expand our minds
to tap into and enhance our feminine states of
consciousness as well as reconnect us to the web of
life. In this book, we discover the transformative
powers of feminine consciousness and altered states
as revealed by contributors both female and male,
including revered scholars, visionary artists,
anthropologists, modern shamans, witches,
psychotherapists, and policy makers. The book begins
with a deep look at the archetypal dimensions of the
feminine principle and how entheogens give us open
access to these ancient archetypes, including goddess
consciousness and the dark feminine. The
contributors examine the female roots of shamanism,
including the role of women in the ancient rites of
Dionysus, the Eleusinian Sacrament, and Norse
witchcraft. They explore psychedelic and embodied
paths to ecstasy, such as trance dance, holotropic
breathwork, and the similarities of giving birth and
taking mind-altering drugs. Looking at the healing
potential of the feminine and altered states, they
discuss the power of plant medicines, including
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archetype for the modern world. They explore the
feminine in the creative process and discuss feminist
psychedelic activism, sounding the call for more
female voices in the psychedelic research community.
Sharing the power of “femtheogenic” wisdom to help
us move beyond a patriarchal society, this book
reveals how feminine consciousness, when
intermingled with psychedelic knowledge, carries and
imparts the essence of inclusivity,
interconnectedness, and balance our world needs to
heal and consciously evolve.

Altered! Art Projects
Altered Carbon
Features a complete history of the Lincoln cent with
research of events leading up to the production of the
Lincoln cent, the engraver and mint officials who
designed it, as well as a biography of Abraham
Lincoln. David Lange examines all attributes of the
most commonly collected coin series to date,
including detailed information concerning rare Lincoln
cent errors and patterns. Winner of the prestigious
Numismatic Literary Guild award.

Collage, Assemblage, and Altered Art
In an illustrated new guide, a noted cat therapist and
author of The Total Cat offers an helpful overview of
the complexities of feline behavior, explains how to
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emotional behavior at every stage of its life, and
offers practical advice on health care, nutrition,
exercise, and more. Original.

Cannabis
The author teaches you how to harness natural light,
both indoors and out, to create high-quality
imagesand then she details some of the amazing,
inexpensive, and powerful apps that can be used to
finesse every aspect of the imagefrom capture to
output.

The Sewing Bible for Clothes Alterations
A wide range of techniques borrowed from both
traditional and digital art has recently begun to blend
into one art form, known as altered art. The Complete
Guide to Altered Imagery is the only book currently on
the market that provides fascinating tips and creative
ideas solely focused on this new form of art. An indepth discussion manipulation techniques is supplied,
making this an essential handbook for all artists and
crafters looking for creative ways to alter and
enhance various types of imagery in new and
traditional ways, and then to integrate this altered art
into their work.

Altered Books 102
Over 25 unique effects illustrated with process
photos, finished examples, and variations. Mixed
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Complete Guide to Altered Imagery. Mixed Emulsions:
Altered Art Techniques for Photographic Imagery
takes a slightly different tact, bringing traditional and
digital photography front and center, showing the
many ways that photographic imagery can be
manipulated, not electronically, but using various art
materials and techniques. The chapters explore ways
to add color (paints, oil sticks, watercolors, inks),
ways to add texture (embossing powders, gessos,
pastes, wax), and special effects (printing on unusual
substrates, imprinting, photo mosaics, using tissue,
fabric, cardboard). Altered art continues to grow as an
area of interest for many kinds of crafters. A great
technique book for artists looking to expand the
creative possibilities for altered photography A gallery
of artwork by other well-known artists offers further
inspiration

Altered Genes, Twisted Truth
An adventurous romp through some of the latest
creations coming out of the book-arts world.

Fund Managers
A complete compendium—the first book to combine
all three forms of collage Collage is more than a pile
of snapshots and a glue stick. So much more. Let
Collage, Assemblage, and Altered Art lead the way to
a whole new way of creating collage! Artist and
author Diane Maurer-Mathison begins the book with
an overview of collage, including history, tools, and
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design. Then it’s on to the collage projects, from
traditional layered-paper-and-glue creations to
photomontage to mixed media to digital collage. Next
comes assemblage, with three-dimensional objects
added to the collage mix to produce memory and
shadow boxes, shrines, art dolls, jewelry, and
sculpture. The last section, on altered art, reveals how
collage and assemblage techniques can be used to
transform ordinary objects into extraordinary art.
Detailed step-by-steps and clear instructions, plus
beautiful full-color photographs of collage,
assemblage, and altered art by noted artists, make
this the complete reference guide to collage in every
dimension. • Collage is hot—assemblage and altered
art are the next wave • Dozens of innovative
techniques • Lets crafters push the papercrafting
envelope with new ideas and inspiration

The Complete Guide to Altered Imagery
Discarded books, paper, glue and assorted
embellishments are all you need to start this
rewarding craft!

Altered Traits
A wide range of techniques borrowed from both
traditional and digital art has recently begun to blend
into one art form, known as altered art. The Complete
Guide to Altered Imagery is the only book currently on
the market that provides fascinating tips and creative
ideas solely focused on this new form of art. An inPage 23/25
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making this an essential handbook for all artists and
crafters looking for creative ways to alter and
enhance various types of imagery in new and
traditional ways, and then to integrate this altered art
into their work.

The Altered I
Previously published as New directions in altered
books.
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